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5, RE: Road Paving Extension of 4000_[31ock Carson Street 

Appearing as a communication on the Agenda for the Council 
Meeting of September 13, 1971, is a letter dated September 
2, 1971, from Mr. Vern Delgatty requesting completion of 
road paving along Carson Street. 

We had hoped to have a report on this subject available for 
Council's consideration but we have run into some compli­
cations regarding a pending subdivision in the area. The 
subdivider might be -required to construct some of the 
services in th is area. 

We hope to have a report available for the September 20th 
meeting. 

RECmlME~DATIO~: 

THAT the communication be tabled for one week pending 
the receipt of a report from the Engineer on the matter. 




